
Stressing the Importance of the National Alliance’s Openness to Partners,
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Meets Jamal Al Karboli, the Head of Hal Bloc

Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, met with member of

parliament Jamal Al Karboli in his eminence’s office in Baghdad, on Saturday, May 31, 2014.

During the meeting, the two sides discussed the political situation in Iraq, the results of the

elections and the formation mechanism of the coming government. His eminence stressed the

importance of the national alliance’s openness to all national forces, underlining the need to

form a strong homogeneous team capable of running and advancing Iraq in the next phase.


